

Secretary:

Arthur Coleman, 16 Brading Close, Hastings.

Please reply to: Mrs. E. Carpenter, 10 Maplehurst Road, Baldslow, St. Leonards on Sea TN37 7NA

5th August, 2005

Mr. L. Bell, The White Rock Hotel, White Rock, Hastings The Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers

Dear Mr. Bell,

After our Annual Cycling Club Dinner, in January of this year, Mr. Coleman made a provisional booking for Saturday, January 28th, 2006. You did mention that there would, in future, be a hire charge for the rooms and that the menu would increase in price. We would be most grateful if you would send us a copy of your tariffs, please, as now is the time that we start to finalise our arrangements.

I hope that you are having a successful season.

Yours sincerely,

Esther Carpenter (Mrs.)